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Trailblazers 4-H Club News 
Nicholas Ritchey, Reporter 

 
The Trailblazers had a meeting on September 17,2024 at the Crellin Community Building. 

We had a guest speaker from the Garrett County Health Department. Melinda talked to us 

about ticks and how they can affect animals. We wanted to thank her for coming out and 

teaching us about that. We talked about the Ag Bash that will be coming up soon. The Ag 

Bash is October 5th. We also formed a committee for the Festival of Trees to see what we 

wanted to donate for that. We wanted to remind everyone that we will still be collecting 

infant clothing for our fall infant clothing drive till October 15th. We also wanted to let 

everyone know that National 4-H week is October 6th-12th. Our next meeting will be October 

15th at the Service Master Garage we will be carving pumpkins. 
 


